
Robbins Firm Wins Tax Appeal,
Resulting in $1 Million of Wrongfully
Assessed Taxes Being Overturned
Robbins Firm attorneys represented a Gwinnett County professional employer organization (“PEO”) in a dispute with

the Department of Labor for over $1 million in alleged delinquent unemployment taxes.  Our attorneys represented the

PEO before the Office of State Administrative Hearings, which significantly reduced the potential tax liability.  On

appeal to the Superior Court of Fulton County, we were then able to defeat the entire alleged tax liability.  The

Department of Labor did not appeal the decision. 

For more information, contact Josh Belinfante or Kimberly Anderson.
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